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Notice of Removal of Premium Channels from 
Traditional Cable Systems Effective February 28, 2024 

 
 
Effective February 28, 2024, FOCUS Broadband will remove all premium channels from traditional 
cable TV systems. This includes Cinemax, HBO, Starz, Encore and Paramount+ with Showtime 
(formerly Showtime), as well as the Sports Package Channels (FanDuel Racing, MAV TV, MSG 
Television, NFL Redzone, Sportsman Channel, World Fishing Network and YES Network). 
 
MergeTV will continue to offer all these channels, plus additional plex movie channels associated with 
Cinemax, HBO, Starz, Encore, and Paramount+ with Showtime. 
 
MergeTV also offers features that are not available with traditional cable like the ability to restart 
a program that is already in progress, the ability to go back and watch shows that aired up to 75 
hours ago, Cloud DVR, and over 50 TiVo+ channels - all at no additional cost. To learn more 
about MergeTV, visit www.focusbroadband.com/mergetv. 
 
 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 
910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com 
PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 
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